
To All Remedial Math Instructors: 
  
Please find attached a memo regarding  all end of term procedures for all remedial math 
courses.  
  
NOTE: 
1. Note that a previous  email was sent [Nov. 23]to the Yahoo groups that included  calendars 
with schedules for final exams, workshop fliers, and study resources memo.  
  
2. Note that a previous email was sent [Dec 4 from Mark Jagai] to the Yahoo groups that 
included  the CUNY Exam schedule for MAT 12 and MAT 51. 
  
Thank you all for your efforts to help make this semester a  productive one! Wishing you a very 
happy and healthy holiday and New year. 
  
Please contact with any questions or concerns.  
  
Regards, 
 Ellen 
  
  
  
Ellen Inkelis 
Remediation Co-coordinator 
BMCC Mathematics Department 
212 346 8563 
einkelis@bmcc.cuny.edu 

 


